
        Dates to Remember  March 24: Non Instructional Day 
 April 3: Course Selection Parent Info Night
 April 7: Good Friday, No School

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Course selections for the 2023-2024 school year will occur on April 5th during Connect. During
Connect this week and next week, teachers are informing and supporting students as to what
courses they will need to select for their desired postsecondary education and career paths. On
April 3rd, we would like all parents to attend a session on course offerings and learning
opportunities at HJC. This session will enable you to have informed conversations with your child
regarding their 2023-2024 course selections. 

Schedule for April 3rd:
If you are the parent of a current student in grade 9, your meeting is at 6:00pm in the Fine Arts
Center.
If you are the parent of a current student in grade 10 & 11, your meeting is at 7:30pm in the Fine
Arts Center.

Please review our Course Description package for information on all Gr. 10-12 courses offered
through HJC. https://www.hjcody.ca/students/student-services/courses

We are continually working hard to improve the educational experience of our students. If you were
unable to complete this survey last night at parent teacher interviews, I ask that you please take 4-
5 minutes to provide us with valuable feedback. We would appreciate your perspective on our
areas of strengths as well as areas of growth for improvement at École HJ Cody. 

Thank you for all that you do to support us, if you have any questions please don’t hesitate to give
me a call or send me an email.

Kind regards,

Mike Garrow, Principal
mgarrow@cesd73.ca
403-887-2412

April 10: Easter Monday, No School
April 11-14: Spring Break, No School
April 19: Athletic Society Meeting 6:30pm

Parent Survey

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfqslh1vRaLPQGCXuGBaFmWUdh-fLQoEjkV9XPefZWmI1rp-A/viewform


Badminton



Badminton season is upon us and will go until the first couple of weeks in May.  Grade 9
practices/tryouts are on Monday and Wednesdays - 3:30 - 5:00.  Senior High practices

are Tuesday and Thursday - 3:30 - 5:00.

Congratulations!























Please congratulate Aaron Melnychuck, Colton Brand, Travis Lorenz, and Davin Garrow
for their participation in the Regional Skills Competition this past weekend. 

Travis and Davin received the Silver and Bronze medal, with Travis moving on to the
Provincial competition in May. 




